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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

   
 Well our first month back at school is already behind us 
– time has flown by so far.  We have had a great start up 
and I want to thank the community for the warm 
welcome I have received since joining the Storrington 
team.  It was great to see so many people out at our Open 
House and Corn Roast.  The weather cleared up, the food 
was great, and the sense of community was awesome.  
We are settling into our school routines quite well and I 
am excited about the learning that I see students 
involved in every day.  Ask your child each night to tell 
you about at least one thing they learned at school today 
or something they were involved in – and don’t let them 
off the hook.  We have high expectations for our students 
and we know you want the best possible outcomes for 
your children.   
 
Yours in education, 
John Mooney, Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 3’s Swim to Survive,  
October 11,18,25 at Artillery Park… 
 

         
 
 

 
Cross Country Races: 
Region 3 Races, Wednesday, October 10 at Fort 
Henry Hill and Championship Races, Tuesday, 
October 16 at Fort Henry Hill.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Monday, October 8th, 2018

 

 
 

Parent Council News!! 
Parent Council Meeting on 

Wednesday, October 17th at 6:30 pm. 
 

Join the school’s Parent Council and get 
involved!!! 
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SAFE SCHOOL PROGRAM 
The safety of your child is a number one concern 
for us.  In order to assist us in keeping your child 
safe, we would appreciate it if you could call the 
school before 9:00 am if your child is going to be 
late or absent that day.  If you know about 
appointments ahead of time, please send a note 
to inform the teachers, as well as inform the 
office.  If we have not received a note or a call 
regarding absences, Ms. MacGregor will call 
home to ensure that your child is safe. 
 
 
PEANUT AND SAFE SCENT SCHOOL 
A reminder that Storrington Public School is a 
“Peanut and Scent Safe School”.  For the safety 
of our students and staff, we ask that families 
refrain from sending nut-based products to 
school and from wearing scented products while 
in the building. 
 
 
BUS LOADING ZONE 
Families are reminded to please not park in the 
bus loading zone in the morning to drop off 
students.  The space is reserved for our buses 
dropping off children.  The same practice in the 
afternoon, would be greatly appreciated. 
 

                         
 

CPIC’s 
Should you wish to attend a field trip with your 
child, a current CPIC must be on file at SPS.  
Please check with Ms. MacGregor that we have 
a valid CPIC on file. 

                                
FIRE PREVENTION WEEK, October 9-12 
The Volunteer Fire Department will spend 
the day at the school talking about fire safety 
with students, and conducting a fire drill on 
Thursday, October 11th.  
 

 

 
PA Day…Friday, October 26th. 

 
 
 

Have a safe and…..…   

       
 
 
 
We will be holding a Remembrance Day 
Assembly on Friday, November 9th at 10:00 
am.  Please join us if you are able… 
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